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Notice Regarding Network Issues due to Unauthorized Access (Update) 
- Resumptions of Production, Shipments and FUJIMI Website - 

On February 20, 2022, Fujimi Incorporated and its subsidiary, Fujimi Taiwan (hereafter “FUJIMI”), 
detected an unauthorized access on the servers ("Attack"), which turned out to be a cyber-attack. 

Immediately after the Attack, FUJIMI suspended some of the production and shipments. As of 
yesterday, the shipments were partially started and the production will be resumed in phases from 
end of this week. 

FUJIMI produces abrasives and polishing compounds, which are essential to the semiconductor 
manufacturing process and will take all measures to restore the production and shipments in order 
to fulfill its supply responsibility. 

According to the latest investigation, there are still no leakage of the customers’ information 

and no attack to the other FUJIMI’s subsidiaries have been confirmed. FUJIMI will disclose any 
further findings including financial impact, if any, as soon as they become available. 

FUJIMI website (https://www.fujimiinc.co.jp), which had been temporarily closed to prevent the 
spread of damage caused by the Attack, was reopened today with some functional limitations, so 
please direct any inquiries to the following [Contact Us]. 

FUJIMI would like to express our deepest apologies to our business partners, shareholders, 
investors, and other stakeholders for the inconvenience and concern this incident has caused. 

- End – 

Contact 

 Investors 
Corporation Planning Section +81-52-503-8183 

 Others 
Office of the President +81-52-503-8181 


